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End of Year Addition 

As We Say Good Bye To Our Wonderful Year 6 Children. 

Whilst here, you have shown the utmost resilience, the kindest of 
friendship, the consistent respect, the overwhelming empathy, the inde-
pendence of action and of thought.  
We know that you will work hard to grow, blossom and flourish in what-
ever you choose to do.  
And now Year Sixes you are ready to follow your aspirations and I have 
no doubt that you will all reach for your very own stars and even if it is 
on tiptoes and outstretched finger you will touch those stars. All the 
very best to every one of you.  

“our values are like 
roots holding us 

firm.” 



‘Let’s Celebrate!’ 

Many children from every year group have received Purple Rib-
bons, this half term. They have earned a purple ribbon for showing 

our school’s Christian values in their work, with their friends and 
around school generally. Thank you to all of the children who 

make our Friday celebration worship so special. 

 

White Ribbons this term have been awarded to those children 
who have achieved something really extra special and they are  

James Khan, Bailey Mcgavin, Ben Khan, Thomas Wallace, William 
Flintoft, Boe Hudson and our very own Mrs Thomson. 

The Great Yorkshire Show Veg Box Competition. 

Our entry for the GYS school’s veg box competition ‘The Best of British’ got through to the final judging; this 

meant that we were able to take a group of children along to the show.  

From building the box and decorating it;  propagating seeds and planting out seedlings; to watering and 

weeding; the whole school played a part. We put together an excellent diary and spoke confidently about our 

box to the judges from RHS Harlow Carr. Although we were not overall winners it was a fabulous experience 

for everyone and a wonderful learning journey. Thank you to Miss MacArthur and Mrs Platts for all there ex-

pertise and support. 

Our Wellbeing Champions , William, Tom 

and Jasmine, represented us once again 

at the  Cluster  Ambassador’s meeting. It 

was a very productive meeting with all 

our local village schools contributing ide-

as for a children’s wellbeing policy. 

Thank you to these three for their work 

on this. 



Staff never missing the opportunity to dress up. 

A BUSY HALF TERM! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ripon Cathedral Workshops and Concert. 

KS2 visited Ripon Cathedral this half term. In 

the morning they had history workshops 

learning all about the monks from Fountains 

Abbey and their links to the cathedral. In the 

afternoon the children attended a concert 

based on the founding of the Cathedral. 

Dallowgill Moorland Conservation Visit. 

It was a real ‘hands on’ experience when the 

school visited Dallowgill Moor recently. Learning 

about moorland conservation and what contrib-

utes to this.  

This also linked into the teaching of science and 

geography in our school. With workshops and 

lessons from the experts. 

Lightwater Valley Day trip. 

The whole school had an exciting and adven-

turous day out at Lightwater Valley in June. They 

were able to spend the entire day having fun 

with their friends after Benjamin Morley won the 

school a free trip to the theme park. 



Staff never missing the opportunity to dress up. 

 

 

 

 

 

A Heartfelt Thanks 

I would like to say thank you to our school Governors on behalf of everyone here at North Stain-

ley School. Thank you for your unwavering support over this academic year. You have consistent-

ly worked to provide the school with the support required in both resourcing and education. 

Thank you to all of the dedicated staff at our school: kitchen, teaching, administrative, support  

and cleaning staff. All of you [play a vital role in providing our children with a wonderful educa-

tion and school environment in which they can thrive. 

To the Volunteers; we offer our thanks to Mrs Mansell, Mrs Holden and Mrs Fawcett who come 

in every week to support the children’s learning in many different ways. Hopefully we will see 

you again in the Autumn term. 

And last but not least. We say a great big thankyou to Mrs 

Thomson who has supported the school for over 20years in her 

role of Advanced Teaching Assistant. She has supported gener-

ations of children to learn and to fulfil their potential. And alt-

hough you will be greatly missed we all wish you the very best 

on your retirement! 

Thank you FONSS for raising funds to help our children to have the very best of experiences. 

For the Lightwater Valley Run, The Summer fayre and the other creative ways you raise mon-

ey. 


